
Merry Christmas!
On behalf of the PEI UPSE Executive, 
Board of Directors and Staff, I wish all our 
members in the public and private sectors a Merry 
Christmas and a happy and safe holiday 
season.  

Our members are working to ensure the health and 
safety of all Islanders. A heartfelt thank you to those 
working over the holidays and missing time with 
family and friends. Thank you for your dedication to 
Islanders during these challenging times. 

December 2020

City of Charlottetown, Civil Service, WCB, IRAC, 

Holland College, Strait Crossing Bridge Limited, Health PEI,  

Grain Elevators Corporation, Whisperwood Villa, 

Holland College Early Learning Centre, 

Community Connections, Tremploy,

 Morell and Area Early Learning Centre, 

Community Inclusions,  Garden Home, Lady 

Slipper Villa, Atlantic Tourism and Hospitality Institute.

 Karen Jackson, President, UPSE


